Wyres & Tyres

January 2002

Issue 1

British Sports Car Club, LTD Memphis, Tennessee



MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!

BSCC Events:

Sebruary 3rd - Super Bowl with the Baltons Call Robin at 761-4406 for directions

Hey! Let's get those dues in!! 2002 membership dues are payable now! Don't risk missing a single issue of this great newsletter and losing touch with what's happening on the Memphis British Car scene! Send dues to

> British Sports Car Club P.O. Box 38134 Germantown, TN 38183-0134

January Meeting Highlight

Wally Simpson and Paul Crow will talk about their flying experiences during WWII at the January meeting. Plan to attend and hear the real story from two who were actually there.

What a Great Christmas Party!

Special thanks to Lamar and Patsy McWhirter for hosting the Annual Christmas Party at their house. A good time was had by all.

Ah, for the love of British Cars !!!!

Club Calendar

Board Meeting is scheduled on Thursday January 17 @ 6:00 p.m. at Joe's Crab Shack across from Wolfchase Galleria.

General Membership Meeting is Monday, January 21, 2002 @ 6:30 p.m. for dinner with meeting to follow at 7 in Colleta's Italian Restaurant, on Appling Way at Hwy 64.

BSCC and the Variety Club have a casual get-together every Thursday at 6:30 p.m. Come to the Variety Club for just good ole fashioned fun & conversation.

2002 Board Members

President:	Jenny Pangle	230-7912
Vice Pres:	Dana Henking	854-5778
Secretary:	Joe Reed	372-2389
Treasurer:	Thom Perhac	754-8615
Publicity:	Sylvia Rose	386-2003
Membership:	Thom Perhac	754-8615
2002 Car Show		
Chairman:	Jim Duke	324-0909
Historian:	Jack Reynolds	754-9889
Newsletter Edito	TS:	
Walt & Gloria Fisher		761-3428

Marque Leaders

MG:	Charles Coleman	754-3240
Triumph:	Hurricane Dayne	266-1094
Jaguar:	Jim Ostner	685-9476
Competition:	Buzz Merchlewitz	465-7566
Empire:	Lamar McQuirter	385-8053
Austin Healey:	Robin Balton	761-4406
Motorcycle:	Leo Goff	8614355

Monthly Club Meeting: Don't miss this opportunity to visit with your fellow members!! Any ideas for upcoming membership meeting programs or suggestions for improvements, contact Vice President - Dana Henking at 854-5778 or any board member..

Watch this space for announcements of upcoming meeting programs. Dana Henking is working feverishly to line up interesting, informative and entertaining speakers for our meetings.

The March meeting will feature new member Chryssie Carmichael recounting her experiences as a Playboy Centerfold. Chrysse promises to wear the very outfit she posed in under her clothes on the night of the meeting.

If anyone has program suggestions or knows of a good informative speaker, please contact Dana at 854-5778.

Wyres & Tyres

Send articles, cartoons, photos, Wants & Gots or tidbits to: Walt & Gloria Fisher, 408 Elwood Lane. Memphis TN 38117 (901) 761-3428 or wrfisher@midsouth.rr.com Send articles, dues, or address changes to:
British Sports Car Club
P.O. Box 38134
Germantown, TN
38183-0134

ROD KNOCKS AND OIL LEAKS

There's a new sheriff in town!

Outgoing President Buzz Merchlewitz has handed off the reins to Incoming President Jenny Pangle. Some changes are in the works: no more of that macho, swaggering Racer Boy posturing at meetings. Instead, we're going to see a kindler, gentler club, with more emphasis on getting in touch with our feminine side.

The January meeting will feature a short tech session on knitting, so bring your needles (yarn will be provided). Don't knock it; knitting is an important technique in any car person's repertoire. How else will you acquire the skills necessary to repair your string-back driving gloves, crochet seat covers or re-lace wire wheels?

Later programs will cover making an emergency fan belt from pantyhose, stopping a fuel tank leak using only lipstick and fixing anything Lucas with bobby pins and clear nail polish.

Miscellaneous Notes:

You can receive a subscription of 11 issues of British Car Club Marque Event Magazine at \$16.00 by sending your name and address to Hull Associates, Inc., 264 Bedford Street, Lakeville, MA 02347

Some E-mail addresses for you e-mail web hounds:

triple-c.com

for Triple C Motor Accessories

mgclub.org

for MGB Association

healey.org

for Austin Healey Club USA

NAMGBR BBC@aol.com for North American MGB Register

classic-sportscar.com for Enthusiast's Specialties

britbits.com

for McLeans Brit Bits universitymotorsltd.com for University Motors

spitbits.com

for Spitfire & GT6 Parts Specialists

LBCarCo.com

for Little British Car Co. Vintage Motors

BritishSupermarket.com for British Supermarket

minimania.com xks.com

for Mini Mania for XK's Unlimited: Jaguar Parts

Mossmotors.com

for all sorts of British car parts and accessories



BSCC P.O. Box 38134 Germantown, TN 38183-0134





3813342861 1.000.000.000.000.000.000.000.000

Subscriptions (Become a Member \$25.00/year) Name & Spouse Name Address Address SEND TO: City State & Zip BSCC Phone (Home & Work) P.O. Box 38134 Cars owned (Make,Model P.O. Box 38134 Year/Condition Germantown, TN 38183-0134

WANTS AND GOTS

Jan 2002

Wants:

1975 Midget Headrests (set). Anita Ward 761-3054 MGB 1 ro-style rim Norman Adcox 278-0407 To help someone rebuild an engine Dana Henking 854-5778 Complete rear end assembly for early XKE Jag or Front and rear hubs, knock offs, etc. Glenn Sipe 755-1977 or 754-5589

Midget 1275 cc engine Chuck Lessman 757-4049 Nearside Escutcheon for Denbeigh Mark VII Saloon Leslie Horwinkle BR-549

Gots:

4 spin off caps (Hub) XKE Jag Wally Simpson 754-8718 Four MGB and A \$6100. Takes all 4 - complete 2 good cars. 2 part cars. David Royce 662-393-0045 (h) or 901-299-3161 (cell) 3 MGB wire wheels Joe Reed 372-2389